Danville Electoral Board

Office of the Secretary 515 Main Street Danville, Virginia 24541 434-799-5167 Fax: 434-797-8987

Sylvesta L. Jennings Secretary



T. Neal Morris Chairman

Ralph N. Polk Vice Chairman

June 14, 2017

The Provisional Ballot meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 10:00 a.m., on the above date, in the office at 515 Main Street. T. Neal Morris, Ralph Polk, and Sylvesta Jennings were in attendance.

There were three provisional ballots cast in the June 13, 2017 Democratic Party Primary. The Board determined that two were eligible to be counted. Results were ascertained for the provisional votes and the meeting was closed at 10:20 a.m.

The Electoral Board opened the canvass meeting at 10:20 a.m. The Board completed the canvass and certified results for the June 13, 2017 Democratic and Republican Party Primaries. The canvass meeting was adjourned at 11:10 a.m.

The regular Electoral Board meeting commenced at 11:10 a.m. Motion made by Sylvesta Jennings and seconded by Ralph Polk to approve minutes from March 30, 2017 Board meeting. Motion passed unanimously. The Board discussed activities at the polls on June 13th. The Board conducted the annual evaluation of General Registrar, Peggy M. Petty. The Board reviewed the evaluation with the General Registrar and expressed appreciation for her exceptional service to the citizens of Danville.

The Board discussed the time to open future Provisional Meetings and Ralph Polk made motion to continue to meet at 10:00 a.m. Motion seconded by T. Neal Morris and carried unanimously.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:43 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sylvesta L. Jennings

Secretary